
24 October 2008

Thank you very much for your concern and care.  I am happy to say that enough

money has been raised to pay for Chung Pan's operation in Taiwan.  Up to yesterday

we have received $446,100.  Money is still pouring in.  We plan to use whatever

money left over to establish a charity fund with Wah Yan Hong Kong for the relief of

Wahyanites in distress in the future.

20 Oct 2008

I am really touched by the overwhelming response I have received for the appeal to

help Cheung Chung Pan.

Thanks to your efforts in spreading the news in our very mature network, in less than

24 hours since the letter was posted, we have already reached the target of

HK$200,000 and money is still coming in.

I have a new message to prospective donors. They are welcome to contribute, for

Cheung Chung Pan will still need money in the rehabilitation period. We wish to

continue to support him. If there is any money left over, we plan to establish a fund

with WYHK to help Wahyanites, past and present, in distress because of illness. This

is only an initial idea and it needs to be studied further. Your suggestions are most

welcome.

Please keep praying for Chung Pan and his mother.

May the Lord bless us all!

18 October 2008

Many thanks for uploading the letter.  The need is no longer urgent, for we have

already exceeded the target.  We still need money for his rehab; and if there is any

money left over, we shall consider setting up a fund to relieve Wahyanites in distress

in the future.


